
Item 3: Southwark Alliance Enterprise Task Group 
 
The Chair of the Regeneration & Resources Scrutiny Sub-Committee has 
received a suggestion from Lee Bartlett (Chairman, Chamber of Commerce and 
Co-Chair for the Southwark Alliance Enterprise Task Group) seeking the 
nomination of two members to join the task group.  The letter, dated 2 September 
2004, is attached.   
 
The matter was raised at the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting on 19 
October 2004, and approval was given to seeking nominations from within the 
Regeneration & Resources Scrutiny Sub-Committee.  A view was expressed at 
the meeting that three nominations, one from each political party, would be 
appropriate. 
 
Should more than two members be interested, the Chair would take the matter 
up with Lee Bartlett.  The Chair would be content for a nomination of one 
member from each of the two larger political parties to be made. 


